
 

  

            MERCHANT SHIPPING NOTICE 
                                     Issued by the Directorate of Merchant Shipping Division, Sri Lanka 

MSN 13-2010 

NOTICE TO SHIP OWNERS, MANAGERS, OPERATORS, SHIPPING AGENTS, MANNING 

AGENTS,  MASTERS AND OFFICERS 

 

 

It is the policy of the Merchant Shipping Division to improve the quality of Sri Lankan Seafarers 

on continues basis 

 

Therefore, the Owner, Managers, Operators, Shipping agents, Manning Agents and  Master are 

required to report any misconduct  and  misbehaviours of Sri Lankan Seafarers  to the 

Directorate of Merchant Shipping within 14 days of any incidents.  Similarly, inability to 

perform their duties or any doubt on their professional knowledge should be reported to the 

Directorate at once. 

These feed backs will be kept confidentially and considered as a customer feedback  whic are 

used to improve the quality of Sri Lankan Seafarers. 

 

30
th
  September 2010 

Directorate of Merchant Shipping 

Ministry of Ports and Aviation 

43/89, Bristol Paradise Building 

York Street,  

Colombo 1, 

Sri Lanka.                     Fax: +9411-2435160 
 


